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Notice to 
Mariners

www.naturalresourceswales.gov.uk 

DEE CONSERVANCY 
 

No.11 – 2017 
 

River Dee – Outer Estuary High Water Channel 

Dee No. 2 Buoy 

Position Changed 
 
 
Mariners are advised that following on from the consultation outlined in Notice to Mariners 
No. 7 2017, the Dee No. 2 buoy has now been moved to a new position as below: 
 

530 20.0’N 0030 11.6’W 
 
The characteristics of the buoy remain unchanged. 
 
There is a temporary unlit buoy in the old position marking a section of chain that will be 
removed in due course. 
 
 
This notice is self cancelling on the 4th September 2017. 
 
NtM 10 – 2017 is hereby cancelled. 
 
 
 
CAPTAIN S. CAPES 
 
HARBOUR MASTER 
 
4th August 2017. 
 
c/o Strategic Marine Services Ltd. 
14 Chapel Court, Wervin Road, Wervin, Chester. CH2 4BP 
Telephone : +44 (0) 1244 371428 
Facsimile :   +44 (0) 1244 379975 
E-Mail : harbourmaster@deeconservancy.org  


